April 29, 2024
Dr. Frederick Cubin II1
2441 Fairwood Common Avenue

Casper, WY 82609

Dr. Cubin,
I am writing to formally acknowledge receipt of your resignation from the Wyoming Board of
Medicine, which you communicated verbally on Monday, April 22, 2024 and confirmed in

writing on Friday, April 26, 2024. Your resignation is effective April 22, 2024.

Thank you for your service to the State of Wyoming. I wish you well with your future
endeavors.

Mark Gordon
Governor
MG:gf
cc: Kevin Bohnenblust, Executive Director of Wyoming Board of Medicine
200 WEST 24TH STREET MARK GO RD ON 307.777.7434 - GOVERNOREWYO.GOV

CHEYENNE, WY 82002-0010 GOVERNOR OF WYOMING HTTP://GOVERNOR.WYO.GOV



